
 

IHP response 13 April 2015 - RUB mediation and hearing programme 

Memo 
 Date 13/04/2015 

To:  John Duguid -  Auckland Unitary Plan Manager 
 

CC:  

From: Phill Reid – Auckland Unitary Plan Hearings Panel Planning Manager 
 

 
Subject:   Procedural minutes 6 and 7 update regarding the mediation and 

hearing programme for submissions on the proposed Rural Urban 
Boundary (RUB) 

 
I refer to your memo of 24 March 2015 and attached spreadsheet of proposed reallocations. 
 
The matter has now been considered by the Hearings Panel. 
 
The Panel supports the timing proposed by Council in para 7 of the memo and agrees with 
the RUB hearings topics 016 and 017 continuing to be progressed separately from re-
zonings. 
 
The attached spreadsheet of proposed re-allocations has now been checked and agreed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


